
October 30, 1992

MEMORANDUM FOR: Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of International Programs

James M. Taylor
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: Samuel J. Chilk, Secretary /s/

SUBJECT: SECY-92-333 - ESTABLISHMENT OF AN NRC
POSITION ON THE STAFF OF THE US MISSION TO
THE EC IN BRUSSELS OR ON THE NUCLEAR SAFETY
SECRETARIAT OF THE G-24 TO ASSIST IN
COORDINATION OF NUCLEAR SAFETY ASSISTANCE
WITH EASTERN EUROPE AND THE FORMER SOVIET
UNION

The Commission (with all Commissioners agreeing) has approved the
staff's plan to provide a staff member to work in Brussels,
Belgium for a 3-6 month period with the Administrator of the G-24
nuclear safety secretariat to assist in coordination of the
nuclear safety assistance to the former Soviet Union and Eastern
Europe. The Commission believes that a candidate with some
policy experience would be best for this initial assignment.

The staff should closely monitor the usefulness of this position
from the NRC-international regulatory aspect and provide a
recommendation on maintaining an NRC position at the U.S. Mission
to the EC when the results of this secretariat assignment have
been assessed.

(IP/EDO) (SECY Suspense: 7/16/93)

cc: The Chairman
Commissioner Rogers
Commissioner Curtiss
Commissioner Remick
Commissioner de Planque
OGC
OIG
Office Directors, Regions (via E-Mail)
OP, SDBU/CR, ASLBP (via FAX)

_________________
SECY NOTE: THIS SRM, SECY-92-333, AND THE VOTE SHEETS OF THE

CHAIRMAN, AND COMMISSIONERS ROGERS, CURTISS AND
de PLANQUE WILL BE MADE PUBLICLY AVAILABLE 10



WORKING DAYS FROM THE DATE OF THIS SRM


